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January 30, 1995

Fllena Ruth Sassower
Center forJudic ia l  Aeeountabi l i ty
Box 69, Gedney Stat ion
I{hi t ,e Plains,  Ny 10605

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Thank you very much for your recent correspondence t.o theDepartment of Law reguesting information und.er Lhe Freedom ofrnformat.ion Law. your request has been directed to irr.
appropriaE,e department wicrrin the Department of Law and aresponse to your inquiry wil l be forwarded as soon as possibre.

rn the meant,ime, if r can be of further assistance, or ifyou have any_other questions or concerns, please feel free tocontact my of f ice. _ Thank you very much fo-r your time and
considerat,ion. My best regards. 

-

Sincere ly ,

Deputy Attorney General


